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Term 2 ends : Friday, 5 July 2019 

Term 3 begins : Tuesday, 23 July 2019 

Next P&C Meeting Wednesday, 12 June 2019 5.30pm Library 

DATE:  Monday, 3 June 2019 
TERM 2  WEEK 6  

  Principal:  Drew Green 

Principal’s Message 

Hi all, 
All policies and procedures are reviewed and overhauled as a matter of course. The most 
recent being our Behaviour Flowchart and Behaviour Consistency Guide. 
 

This has gone through a very thorough process that has taken many months. It has been 
the focus of staff meetings and PBL meetings. We have accessed external expertise on a 
number of occasions to lend advice to changes and examined other successful systems. 
It has been tabled at a P&C meeting. The offer of feedback has been on the table on all 
occasions and we received a great deal which was given due consideration. 
Included are the final drafts and an opportunity to respond if you’d like to. You can either use 

the school email kyogle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or send a hard copy in by this Friday, 7 

June. 

Drew 
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What’s happening 
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PBL Focus -  Being a Star in the playground. 
Be Respectful - Be Safe - Be a Learner 

Aim: To sit and eat our lunch, keeping our playground clean. 
What it looks like: 

Stage 1: 

sit down to eat lunch  put rubbish in the bin   wait for the teacher to let you go 

Stage 2 and 3: 

sit down to eat lunch  put rubbish in the bin   wait for the teacher to let you line up 

walk together  

Sound Waves  
This week we are learning the sounds: 

PBL Playground Winners 
 

        Stage 1: Lillian Pride 
        Bridie Harris 
                        
        Stage 2: Declan McAuley 
                       Zac Newman 
                        
           Stage 3: Jasper Schneider 
        Lacey McDonald 

Week 4 Assembly Award Recipients 

KS Matilda Bryant Uriah Mercy 

KC Kobe Williams McKenzee Daley 

1-2N Bridie Harris Ruby Harley 

1G Braiden Hill Sophia Bordin 

1-2M Jayda Pederson  Ben Quinlin 

3-4D Ezra Byers Ryan Hoffman 

3-4M Micah Williams Sascha Lau 

5L Jaydin Beamish  

5-6B Ruby Stafford Emily Williams 

6S Pippa Kennedy  

Term2 Week 6 

Tue 4/06 North East Waste - ”Wipe Out” 

Wed 5/06 North East Waste - ”Wipe Out” 
Assembly 1-2N performing 
Far North Coast Dance 

Term 2 Week 7 

Mon 10/06 Public Holiday - No School  

Tues 11/06 Byron Bay excursion 5-6L & 6S 7am 

Wed 12/06 Byron Bay excursion 4-5A & 5L 7am 
P&C Meeting 5.30pm Library 

Fri 14/06 Girls Basketball - Goonellabah 

Term 2  Week 8 

Tue 18/06 School Social 5.30pm - 7.15pm Hall 

 

 

 

Kindergarten Information Evening 
Tuesday, 25 June. 
 

NAIDOC celebrations Thursday 27, 
June. 
 

If you are paying off the Stage 2 and/or 
Stage 3 excursions the next payment is 
due Tuesday, 11 June for Stage 3 and 
Friday, 14 June for Stage 2. 
 

There will be a School 
Social on Tuesday, 18 June in 
the KPS Hall. 5.30pm to 
7.15pm more details to come. 
 
 

STEM 
Stage 3 Aboriginal students are 

attending a 2 night camp at  Lake 
Ainsworth. We hope they are 

having lot’s of fun!! 
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Life Education Van - Healthy Harold 
KPS has been lucky enough to receive funding 
through Healthy Towns Kyogle to support Healthy 
Harold Life Education Van coming to Kyogle. The 
children have gained useful information about their 
bodies and how to live a healthy life. One of the 
key ingredients to a healthy life is keeping active 
with the 
recommended 
amount of 
exercise for 
children being 
60 minutes or 
more per day. 

Reconciliation March 
More than 50 Kyogle Public School 
students attended the annual Kyogle 
Reconciliation march on Friday, 31 May. 
The event is a great community initiative 
that acknowledges the need for 
reconciliation and closing the gap between 
Indigenous and non Indigenous 
Australians. Our students proudly marched 
with the Aboriginal flag and our school 
banner down the main street and then took 
part in some fun activities including 
jumping castle, face painting, yummy food 
and some key note speakers. Thanks to all 
the organisers, was a very successful 
event. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

  

  



Sports 

Upcoming Sporting Events 

Date Details: 

14/06 Girls Basketball - Goonellabah 

17/06 Girls and Boys Soccer - Wyrallah Road 

18/06 Touch Football - Boys and Girls 

21/06 Regional Cross Country Nana Glen 9.15am 

** All trials events are private transport. Entry forms MUST 
be submitted one week prior to the event. 
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Zone Cross Country 
Last Friday was another glorious day at 
Corndale for the Zone CC. Kyogle Public 
School, as usual, had many entrants in 
the team. All our participants tried their 
hearts out with Cruz, Chayce, Alexis and 
Jasmine finishing in the top six which 
qualifies them for the Regional carnival to 
be held at Nana Glen on Friday, 21 June. 
Well done to all who participated!  

Opens Rugby League 
Last Wednesday our KPS Open’s Rugby League team travelled 
to Ballina to play in the “Classic Shield” Gala Day. The team 
played really well. They won their game convincingly against 
Ballina 34-6, but Lennox Head were the better team  on the day 
beating KPS 22-10. Thank you for a great day boys - Mark.  

COULD ALL PARENTS PLEASE 
LOOK!! WE ARE MISSING NO 5 

SIZE 8 SPORT FOOTBALL 
JUMPER LIKE THE ONE 

PICTURED.  



Be Respectful. Be safe. Be a Learner. 
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